
Newsletter Date 
Date 

Weekly Diary  2019 

Monday 22nd April  
Bank Holiday—School closed 

Tuesday 23rd  April 
First day of Summer term 

Wednesday 24th April 

 

Y5 Grafham Water residential  

EYFS Height, weight & hearing-

checks 

Thursday 25th April 

Y5 Grafham Water residential (and 

day trip) 

Tennis coaching YR & Y1 

Friday 26th April 

Y5 Grafham Water 

Friends Welcome morning 9am 

Y3/Y4 bikeability—please see notes 

on page 2 

Great Barford Church of England  
Primary Academy  
‘Growing together through learning, friendship,  

and worship’ Spring term — 2019 Friday 5th April 2019 

Easter Egg Competition 
Winners 

    
 Ducklings: Brodie 
 Robins:  Louis 
 Doves: Bonnie 
 Owls: Lucie B 
 Puffins: Tom 
 Woodpeckers: Lana  
 Swans: Tilly 
 Kestrels: Sadie 
 Hawks: Emily 
 Kites: Chloe E   
 Falcons: Eva 

  Community Event 
On Tuesday we held a community event for the ‘Older Gen-
eration’ in our community.  They enjoyed a cup of tea and a 
piece of cake served by some of the Y6 children.  The YR, 
Y1 and Y2 children entertained them with some Easter 
songs.   The children made cakes and biscuits which were  
greatly enjoyed. The Nursery children presented them with a 
bunch of daffodils to conclude the afternoon.    

What a busy last week of the Spring term!  
 
We held two community events in school; one for the toddlers in the village. The families had the 
chance to join in with some Easter activities as well as enjoy a tour of the school. The second event 
was for the older generation. Please see the report below. 
Year 6 visited St Alban’s Cathedral and completed the Easter trail around the Cathedral. The       
children did the school proud and their engagement and all round good behaviour was noted by a 
number of church staff and officials. 
Year 4 went to Clapham and took part in the Easter Experience learning about the Easter story as 
well as meeting the Easter donkey.  
We had a fantastic number and variety of entries for the Easter egg decorating competition. Thank 
you to Friends for providing prizes for all the runners up. Well done to everyone who took part the    
designs were amazing and who knew there were so many egg jokes out there! 
Woodpeckers put on a fantastic assembly for us sharing their journey through time since joining  
Year 3. They showed us their excellent singing as well as brilliant acting skills. 
Thank you to all of you who were able to join us for the Post Ofsted meeting. It was so lovely to see 
so many of you. There is still time to put yourself forward for the parent forum. Please see the email 
sent on Wednesday 3rd April. 



 

We will be all be 
returning to 
school on          

Tuesday 23rd 
April 

Year 3/4 bikeability is during the day on Friday 26th April. All children who handed in their letter 
before Easter are on the level 1 course.    
 
On the day the children will need to bring: 
A bicylce (named) 
A helmet (named) 
Wear trainers  
 
 


